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GENERAL FACULTY MEETING 
OCTOBER 5, 2001 

101 STUZIN HALL  3:00 P.M. 
 

MINUTES 
 
 
1. Minutes of the General Faculty Meeting, April 27, 2001 were approved. 
 
2. New faculty members were introduced by Academic Unit Heads Alan Sawyer (Marketing), 

Michael Lewis; Ginny Maurer (Management), Tim Judge; Selcuk Erenguc (DIS), Anurag 
Agarwal, Haldun Aytug; Erik Gordon (MBA). Fiona Barnes.  The Dean also introduced Joel 
Houston as the new chairman of FIRE. 

 
3. Brian Ray reported on the Undergraduate Committee approval of Preprofessional GPA 

requirement for the BABA program.  The faculty voted approval raising the BABA 
preprofessional GPA required from 2.0 to 2.25. 

 
4. Motion made and seconded to adjourn.  Passed. 
 
 
 

GRADUATE FACULTY MEETING 
OCTOBER 5, 2001 

 
 
1. Minutes of the Graduate Faculty Meeting, April 27, 2001 were approved. 
 
2. Pat Thompson reported on the Masters Committee approval of a new joint program 

between the College of Law and the DIS department . This was approved by the Graduate 
Faculty. 

 
3. Ginny Maurer presented a proposal for a joint degree program between the Master of 

Science (MGT) and College of Engineering [MS(EE)].  This was approved. 
 
4. Dean Kraft reported on the budget status which included:  special session to be held 

between October 15 and November 1; freeze on positions for USPS and A&P; faculty 
offers must be submitted to the Provost for approval.  A general discussion followed. 

 
5. Motion made and seconded to adjourn.  Passed. 
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